City OF SAINT PAUuL
OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

July 1, 2016

Judy Roe
256 Spring Street #421
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Re: 81 Western Avenue South
Ms. Roe,

This is to inform you that Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, is
recommending that the City Council deny your appeal on the Correction Notice
dated May 12.

If you wish to appeal this recommendation, please attend the City Council Public
Hearing on Wednesday, July 6, 2016, 5:30 p.m., in Room 300 Council Chambers,
15 Kellogg Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN 55102.

Sincerely,

(T XY )
SIS ponsnd. MEBAEEL

Racquel Naylor

City Council Offices

Suite 310 City Hall
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